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I am opposed to any and all installation of 5G capable towers
and/or AGFs without further studies of the effects of microwave
bands including 3GHz to 30GHz proving their safety to the
environment and the public. Be aware, by law, the city will be
liable for damages without 3rd party liability insurance, AKA
Pollution insurance. The contracts for these AGFs must include
random intermittent RF testing and there must be fully and legally
executed permits completed for each AGF install. Anything short
of public hearings and further diligent research of this matter
would be grossly negligent and unconstitutional. DO YOUR
RESEARCH before moving forward with such a dangerous and
unnecessary project. Thank you



